
 
 

 

To: PTI/UPSEU Drivers 

From: UPSEU/USW Unions 

RE: Update on Federal Court Settlement 

Date: March 24, 2020 

On February 4, 2020, we sent you the following message. 
Outcome of Federal Court Mediation of PTI/UPSEU 2016 Wage Dispute 
February 4-5, 2020  

Under the guidance of U.S. Court of Appeals Federal Mediator Jillisa Brittan, 
the company and union reached a positive tentative agreement regarding 
the resolution of certain issues surrounding the 2016 Wage Dispute.  Once 
the mediation results are put in legal format and signed, we will be able to 
provide drivers with a detailed explanation.  This shouldn’t take more than 30 
days.  We understand that everyone would like to have the details now, 
however this is being done under a legal process which must be followed.  

Update: 

Getting the 2016 Waged Dispute settlement into written form has taken 
longer than expected.  However it is important to everyone that the 
settlement document clearly reflects the agreement in a legal format.  Both 
parties are focused on completing the necessary documents and we hope 
this can occur in the next two to four weeks.  We ask for your continued 
patience. 

In solidarity,  

Kevin E. Boyle, Jr – President, UPSEU 

Ike Gittlen – Coordinator, USW 


